
 
NOTICE OF A MEETING FOR  

THE ELECTION OF CHURCHWARDENS 

  

 
 
Parish of ALL SAINTS, NEWTON ON OUSE 
 
A meeting for the election of churchwardens will be held via Google Meet 
 
               On Monday the 17th day of May, 2021 at 7 p.m. 
 
 

PLEASE	BOOK	YOUR	PLACE	AT	THIS	ONLINE	MEETING	BY	
CONTACTING	THE	PCC	SECRETARY	IN	ADVANCE.		

EMAIL:			janwatkins@allsaintsnewton.org.uk	

 
 
This meeting may be attended by: 
 

1. All persons whose names are entered on the church electoral roll of the 
parish and 

2. All persons resident in the parish whose names are entered on a register of 
local government electors by reason of such residence 

 

  
   
Signed: Revd Malcolm Wainwright_ Priest-in-Charge 

 
 

Dated:  19th April 2021  
 

 
In this Notice “parish” means an ecclesiastical parish.  
 


